BRUCE MACKENZIE



Date 14/03/2019

Mr Hugo Harmstorf
Chief Executive Officer
Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal
Level 17, 1 Market Street
Sydney NSW 2000

Dear Mr Harmstorf,

I would very much like a face to face meeting with the board or whom you suggest in order to state my objection to the Port Stephens Council Special Rate Variation application.

I do so believe a face to face objection from myself would be the best way to state my objection. I do not believe there is anyone my qualified in Port Stephens to state the case against a rate rise.

I have lived in Port Stephens the whole of my life and where ever I go I hear objections to the rate variation. With over four decades served with Council, including seven as the Major and five as the Shire President. I believe that a face to face meeting with you and your decision makers is the best way, my verbal submission to yourself cannot put into words.

Therefore, again I ask for a face to face meeting.

Regards

Bruce Mackenzie